TOWN OF NEWTON BOARD MEETING – ROUGH DRAFT
JUNE 26, 2023
The June 26, 2023 board meeting of the Town of Newton was called to order by Supervisor Behnke at 5:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 6532 Carstens Lake Road, Manitowoc, WI.

ROLL CALL
The roll was called, members present were: Kevin Behnke – Supervisor 1, Kelly Christiansen – Supervisor 2, Alyssa Grotegut – Clerk, Dave Mueller – Road Supervisor/Law Enforcement Officer. Members excused: Denise Thomas – Chairperson, Paulette Vogt – Treasurer, Mike Slattery – Zoning Administrator. 

VERIFICATION OF POSTING 
An affidavit is on file showing the agenda was posted in the three posting places. 

DISCUSSION
Road Bids - Supervisor Christiansen made a motion to allow Manitowoc County Highway to do Hartlaub Lake Rd with a bid of $20,500, Northeim Rd @ Calvin Creek at $6,800 and Silver Creek Rd west of Hecker Rd at $7,700, said motion was seconded by Supervisor Behnke. No further discussion. All approved, motion carried. 

New Voting Machine – Supervisor Behnke made a motion to approve the purchasing of the ExpressVote Universal Voting System for $3,950 with the grant reimbursement of up to $750, seconded by Supervisor Christiansen. No further discussion, all approved. Motion carried. 

Official Town Newspaper – Supervisor Behnke made a motion to change our official town newspaper to the Valders Journal from The Herald Times Reporter for all postings for the town, seconded by Supervisor Christiansen. No further discussion, all approved. Motion carried.  A short discussion on the town’s website was had on how we can improve it and that will be added to next meetings agenda. 

Clerk’s Report – Clerk Grotegut requested approval on Liquor Licenses for the following: City Limits, The Hideout, Pine River Mini Marts, Inc, Wisconsin Ag Education Center, Gun Club of Manitowoc County and 4 Chrisit’s Vineyard LLC. Supervisor Christiansen made a motion to accept these liquor licenses, seconded by Supervisor Behnke, no further discussion. All approved, motion carried. 

NEXT MEETING DATE
Monthly Town Meeting – July 12, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

There being no further discussion, Supervisor Christiansen moved to adjourn; seconded by Supervisor Behnke. All approved, motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 5:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Alyssa Grotegut, Clerk


